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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The Australian Workers' Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/1325) has been managed and 

declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The Australian Workers' Union Protected Action Ballot (B2024/1325) result has been audited 

and the declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  83 

Total Participated:  68 

 

68 out of 83 have answered all questions  81.09%  

Final Ballot Audit: Friday, 1 November 2024 at 11.05 am AWST 

 

 

Australian Workell"S' Union Prot.ected Action Ballot (B2024/1325) 

Voters; 83 

Tota l Pa rticipated: 68 (31.9%) 

CiVS 
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3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

1. An t.1nlimited number of stoppages of work of 30 mint.1tes' duration. 

■ Yes - 62 (91.2%) 

■ No - 6 (8.8%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp,loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

2. An l.l n I imited num l::ler of stoppages of work of 1 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 62 (91.2%) 

■ No - 6 (8.8%) 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

3. An l.l n I imited number of stoppages of work of 2 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 60 (88.2%) 

■ No - 8 (11.8%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r employer 
separately, concmrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

4. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work of 3 hours' durat ion. 

■ Yes - 56 (82.4%) 

■ No - 12 (17.6%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do yo 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

5. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work of 4 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 55 (80.9°hl) 

■ No - 13 (1:9.1%) 

In suppo,rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

6. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work of 6 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 54 (79.4%) 

■ No - 14 (20.6%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your empiloye r, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

7. An t.1n limited number of stoppages of work of 8 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 54 (79.4%) 

■ No - 14 (20.6%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, i 11 the form of: 

8. An t.1n limited number of stoppages of work of 12 hours' duration. 

■ Yes- 53 (77.9%) 

■ No - 15 (22.1%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support ,of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your emp1loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

9. An un limited number of stoppages ,of work of 24 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 53 (77.9%) 

■ No - 15 (22.1%) 

In support ,of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action agai 11st you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

10. An unlimited numb-er of stoppages of work of 48 l10ms' duration. 

■ Yes - 52 (76.5%) 

■ No - 16 (23.5%) 
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Question 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 12 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

11. An unlimited number of stoppages of work of 72 hours' duration. 

■ Yes - 50 (73.5%) 

■ No - 18 (26.5%) 

In suppo,rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

12. An unlimited number of stoppages of work of 1 weeks' duration. 

■ Yes - 50 (73.5%) 

■ No - 18 (26.5%) 
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Question 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 14 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

13. An unlimited number of stoppages of work of indefinite duration. 

■ Yes - 51 (75.0%) 

■ No - 17 (25.0%) 

In suppo,rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

14. An unlimited number of periodic or indefiniite bans on the performance of 
overtime. 

■ Yes - 57 (83.8%) 

■ No - 11 (16.2%) 
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Question 15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 16 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empfoyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

15. An unlimited number of periodic or ind,efinite bans on the loading and un­
loading of trncks. 

■ Yes - 62 (91.2%) 

■ No - 6 (8.8%) 

In support ofreaching an enterprise agreement withyourempiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

16. An unlimited number of periodic or indefTnirte bans on the complletion of 
paperwork. 

■ Yes - 61 (89. 7%) 

■ No - 7 (10.3%) 
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Question 17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 18 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching a11 enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

17. An unlimited rrnmberofperiodic or ind,efT11iite bans on the competition of 

computer work. 

■ Yes - 61 (89.7%) 

■ No - 7 (10.3%) 

In support of reaching a11 enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

18. An unlimited number of periodic or ind,efTnirte bans on the operation of 

cranes. 

■ Yes - 61 (89. 7%) 

■ No - 7 (10.3%) 
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Question 19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 20 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing a111 enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

19. An unlimited nurnb-er of periodic or ind,efinite bans on the operation of 
forlklifts. 

■ Yes - 62. (91.2.%) 

■ No - 6 (8.8%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

20. An unlimited number of periodic or indefinite bans on tile booking in and 
out of goods. 

■ Ye.s - 61 (89. 7%) 

■ No - 7 (10.3%) 
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Question 21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, ooncmrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

21. An unlimited number of periodic or indefinite bans on the scanning of 
product codes. 

■ Yes - 61 (89.7%) 

■ No - 7 (10.3%) 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au


 
 
 
 
 

 

(08) 6314 0580 

info@civs.com.au 

283 Rokeby Rd, Subiaco WA 6008 

 
https://civs.vote 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au
https://civs.vote/

